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Mattingly, Gabrielle

From: Honeycutt, Sarah <shoneycutt@gpdgroup.com>

Sent: Friday, May 31, 2024 11:46 AM

To: Mattingly, Gabrielle

Cc: Maham, Isaac; GPD Chargesites Permitting

Subject: Tesla - Naperville, IL - Planning# 23-23-100000100 - June 19th

  

CAUTION: This e-mail originated outside of the City of Naperville (@naperville.il.us).  

DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you confirm the incoming address of the sender and know the content is safe. 

  

Good afternoon, Gabrielle,  

  

We would like to request to continue the case (PZC # 23-1-100) at the June 5th PZC meeting to the June 19th PZC meeting. I, Sarah Honeycutt with GPD 

Group, Inc., will be attending the June 19th PZC on behalf of Tesla.  

  

Thank you,  

  

Sarah J. Honeycutt 

Project Coordinator 

  

GPD GROUP 
ARCHITECTS · ENGINEERS · PLANNERS 
T: 330.572.3508 / M: 330.413.9053 / F: 330.572.2101 
520 South Main Street, Suite 2531, Akron, OH 44311  
gpdgroup.com 
   
Confidentiality Notice: This email message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, 

use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by email and delete all copies of the original message. Please consider the environment before 

printing this email. 
  

 


